
Statement on 2024 Summer Futures – Yardley, PA  

The extremely difficult decision has been made to cancel the 2024 Summer Futures Summit. 
This is due to several circumstances.  Ultimate Events & Sports is going through internal 
restructuring and at the same time, Athletes Unlimited will no longer be able to sponsor the 
event. This decision was influenced by challenges in aligning the schedules of AU athletes with 
our program, given their busy commitments to practices and games. We understand the 
importance of their participation in making the program successful, and unfortunately, this year's 
circumstances didn't allow for it. As all of you know, having their presence is an integral part to 
the success of the program and it was what Futures was built upon. 

Planning for a program of this magnitude and detail begins the day the previous year ends if not 
sooner.  Having this change now with Athletes Unlimited and our restructure, we feel this does 
not allow adequate time to pivot or plan a new high-quality program that is expected of Ultimate 
Events & Sports.  Making this decision was not taken lightly. This was one of our best events, of 
which we are most proud. 

Details of the 2025 Futures program will be released soon.  We will use this time to reimagine 
an even greater impactful program that will effectively allow the leaders of our sport to come 
together and develop the next generation of pros.  

Anyone who has applied can expect a full refund. 

Thank you for your support! 

Futures Management 

 


